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March 13, 2023 

 

 

Robert J. Wood, Town Manager 

Via email: rwood@rockymountva.org 

Town of Rocky Mount 

345 Donald Avenue 

Rocky Mount, VA  24151 

 

Re: Town of Rocky Mount  

PWSID #5067840 

 

Dear Mr. Wood: 

 

Congratulations!  The Virginia Department of Health, Office of Drinking Water (ODW) is pleased to present your 

waterworks with a 2022 Excellence in Waterworks Operations/Performance Award.  Approximately 121 

eligible waterworks facilities from across the Commonwealth were evaluated for their performance and compliance 

with the Virginia Optimization Performance (VOP) criteria.  A total of 92 awards have been issued, and your 

waterworks and staff have achieved a Gold Award for 2022. 

 

ODW will present these awards at the at the Southeast Rural Community Assistance Project (SERCAP) 2023 

Water is Life event on Thursday, April 6, 2023 at the Hotel Roanoke, 110 Shenandoah Avenue, NE, Roanoke, 

Virginia 24016.  SERCAP will provide lunch at noon in the Regency Room, with the Awards Presentation 

Ceremony scheduled from 1:00 – 2:00 pm.  We invite representatives from your waterworks to attend.   

 

Please contact Dixon Tucker at 757-650-1921 or dixon.tucker@vdh.virginia.gov by Friday, March 20 to indicate 

your attendance or non-attendance at the awards ceremony. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
K. Ray Weiland 

Deputy Field Director 

 

:edt 

 

e/c: Kevin Adkins, OIRC, kadkins@rockymountva.org 
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